
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF CRIVITZ 

Thursday, August 26, 2010 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that two or more board members of the Board of Education of 

the School District of Crivitz will be together for the purpose of attending a lunch for the new 

teaching staff on Thursday, August 26, 2009 at 12:00 p.m. Gateway in Crivitz, Wisconsin. 


